



March 21, 2017

Mayor Tim Hanna City of Appleton 100 N Main Street Appleton, WI 54911

Dear Tim,

Our thanks to the City of Appleton for supporting "Rock the Block." The City's \$5,000 contribution will help support our work on this September's Columbus School Area Rock the Block and our continued work in the Pierce Avenue neighborhood.

Rock the Block continues to be a great catalyst for neighborhood improvement. We expect to work on over 30 properties around Columbus School. Neighborhood meetings are beginning soon to both encourage residents to sign up for repairs and become involved in helping their neighbors. Over 500 volunteers will again be engaged. The Chamber of Commerce will host a "Bazaar After Dark" to kick off the event. The entire event will bring tremendous energy and excitement to the improvement of the neighborhood.

We thank the City of Appleton for being a great partner in this effort. It is a great city and we are proud to report that the community is coming together to make it even better.

Sincerely,

John Weyenberg

President-Executive Director